
 

All Saints CE Primary School and Nursery  

  

 News    

                                                         5th February 2024  
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Our Collective Worship this week focussed on saying sorry when we have made a mistake and on forgiveness.  We 
thought about what we can do when we lose our way in life and how we can get back on the right path.  The 
children have then shown this behaviour brilliantly this week when putting mistakes right.   
  

Stars of the week  

Congratulations to:  
Reception:  Ayhan SS—Showing courage in his reading, joining in with enthusiasm and being a good role model for 
others.  
Year 2:  The whole class for their superb behaviour and participation at St Crispin’s on Tuesday.  
Year 3: Harvey T—Showing amazing courage in French and for making great progress. Keep it up!   
Year 4: Andrei R— Having a very positive first week of school. Following new classroom routines and showing 
curiosity when contributing to classroom discussion.   
Year 5: Natalie K—For amazing courage and resilience whilst playing hockey – a competent, quick and skilled 
player!  
Year 5:  Genson P—Showing curiosity in his reading and always challenging himself with various books.   
Year 6: Sally O—Persevering in maths. You kept going even though you found it tricky at first. Well done!      
Year 6: Lia O—Shown courage to take on challenges in maths this week, tried new methods, persevered 
through them and succeeded!  
  
Children’s Mental Health Week  
  
From February 5th—9th, we will be recognising and supporting Children’s Mental Health Week. For this year’s 
theme, ”My Voice Matters” Place2Be is encouraging children and young people, whoever they are, and wherever 
they are in the world, to be able to say – and believe - “My Voice Matters”. We are delighted to be launching 
Children’s Mental Health Week with an assembly, thinking about how our voices matter and the children will be 
thinking throughout the week on what makes them special, what they are proud of, and how they can make a 
difference in the world.    
  
Year 2 and 3 Sports Visit to St Crispin’s  
  
On Tuesday, the children in Year 2 and Year 3 were lucky enough to be invited to St Crispin’s to participate in a 
sports event organised and led by the Year 10 Sports Leaders. The children played a variety of games including 
benchball. The children behaved impeccably while there and all had a very active afternoon.  Henry T:  My 
favourite part was playing bulldog because I like running.  Maaz: I really enjoyed the benchball.  
The Year 10 children were very good helpers.    
  
Wishing you a pleasant week,  
  
Ms Quinell  
Headteacher  
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‘Let Your Light Shine’  

  

 Compassion Courage      Community     Curiosity    
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Upcoming events   

Thursday 8th February  Year 4 Living Rainforest Trip  

Wednesday 6th March  Year 5 Winchester Science Trip  

Thursday 7th March  World Book Day  

Week beginning 18th March   Neurodiversity Week  

Wednesday 20th March  Parents’ Meetings  

Thursday 21st March  Parents’ Meetings  

Mon-Fri  /  25th –29th March  Year 5 Bikeability Level 1 & 2  

 
 

Key Dates:  

Spring Term 2024  

Monday 12th - to Friday 16th February  Half Term  

Monday 19th February  INSET day - (no school)  

Thursday 28th March (1.30pm Finish)  End of Term  

Summer Term 2024 

Monday 15h April  Summer Term Starts  

Monday 6th May  May Bank Holiday  

Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May  Half Term  

Monday 3rd June  Term Starts  

Tuesday 23rd July (1.30pm Finish)   End of Term  

 



 


